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I'm writing as a concerned resident about the many electric bicycles in the Cronulla mall & 
surrounding areas. It seems inevitable that until an accident occurs & someone is injured, 
electric bicycles will take over the common walking areas here. I see many electric bicycles 
driven at high speed by young/unlicensed? teenagers past shoppers/residents. They speed 
past in narrow areas in the Cronulla Mall without any sense of responsibility or care for others 
nearby. This dangerous activity should be investigated, especially with the new construction 
happening in Cronulla Mall.  




